—PRESCHOOL NEWS

FROM THE TEACHER.

Mrs. Daniela, Mrs. Mackenzie &
Mrs. Kim

Happy New Year!!
We hope everyone had a
wonderful break and a blessed
Christmas. We sure missed your
kiddos and are excited to jump
back into the swing of things and
back into our routine. This month
we will have a pajama day with a
snack and movie to enjoy. The
snack will be gold fish and a juice
box. If your child can not have this
please inform your child’s teacher.
Thank you.

REMINDERS

-Please notify us of any changes in your
child’s pickup list or emergency contacts

for the new year.

WE ARE LEARNING
Week 17
Bible Story: Jesus in the temple
Letter: M Number: 7  Color Word: Red
Week 18
Bible Story: John the Baptist
Letter: N Number:7 Color Word: Red
Week 19
Bible Story: Jesus and His Disciples
Letter: O Number: 8 Color Word: Green
Week 20
Bible Story: Storm on the lake
Letter: P Number: 8 Color Word: Green

*We also will be going over Opposites for
the month of January.*

IMPORTANT DATES

1/16 - Pajama Day. Have your child
wear their pajamas and bring their
favorite stuffed animal.

-Please take your child to the bathroom

before school.

-If your child is ill, please refer to our sick

policy in the handbook or online.
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